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PARENT TEACHER MEETING (GRADE X) 

(20th January 2024) 

 

          Date: 18/01/2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that we have scheduled a 
Parent-Teacher Meeting for Grade X students on Saturday, 20th January 2024. This meeting is 
an excellent opportunity for an open discussion regarding your child's performance in the Pre-
Board Examination and to address the essential areas that require attention to achieve better 
results in the upcoming Central Board of Secondary Examination. 

Please note: 

• Your individual meeting time slot will be shared by your child’s Class-Teacher. 
• The student should be present along with the parents during this meeting. 

 

Your active participation and engagement in this meeting are highly valued, as it allows us to 
collaboratively work towards the academic success of your child. This discussion will provide 
insights into your child's strengths and areas that may need improvement, enabling us to tailor 
our approach for their betterment. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we anticipate a productive and meaningful discussion. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Pramod Kumar Ranwaka 
Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 
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